
Greetings!

It is time to begin considering your course selections for the 2022-2023 school year. This is a
very important process, as many things will be impacted by the choices you make. The courses
you will take will help determine how well prepared you will be for the many opportunities during
and after high school. We ask that you take time to consult with your parents/guardians,
teachers, friends, and counselor as you make these important choices. Your course selections
impact the school’s master schedule, so make sure you have thought through your choices and
are committed to your selections.

The specific Herron Classical Schools graduation requirements for the diploma options are
listed on the following pages to help you plan and meet your goals. It is your responsibility to
make sure you understand these requirements and earn the appropriate grades to
achieve your desired diploma. Please be sure to ask your school counselor if you have
questions regarding this information.

We will host two Scheduling Information Nights via Zoom. Please join us to learn about
graduation requirements, course offerings, and the scheduling process.

Thursday, January 13th, 6:00 PM
Thursday, January 20th, 6:00 PM

After making course selections, the counselors will meet with every student to review their
requests, beginning January 24th. As it is our intent to include the guardian in the student’s
course selections, final course selections will be distributed in late April/early May for the
student’s and guardian’s final review and approval. If the student and guardian would like to
make changes these must be communicated prior to May 20th. Good luck with your course
selections!

Shelby Briggs
Director of Counseling
Herron Classical Schools
sbriggs@herronclassical.org
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